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In your nomination, your coordination of the Miller school community support for families 
during the holiday times was emphasized. It was stated that your work and leadership made a big 
difference within the community through this multi-faceted effort that helped countless families 
in need. 

Your leadership in service projects has helped advance our belief that people have a 
responsibility to themselves and others. More importantly, you model for the Miller school 
community the true essence of the words “productive citizen” found in our mission statement. 

You are an asset to Walter Miller Elementary School and the district as a whole. 
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